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While practicing Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity, we will work  

to strengthen our Roman Catholic Faith, our Country, and our Community;  

and perpetuate the religion, history, culture and traditions of our Irish Heritage. 
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LAOH meeting October 24, 2021 
will be in person at St Joseph 
Heights in Park Hills Ky.  
Doors open no earlier than 
1:15pm.  Meeting to begin at 2:pm. 
Bagged snacks and water will be 
available.  
Remember if not vaccinated for 
Covid, you must wear a mask and 
socially distance. Thanks in 
advance. 
 
Agenda will be:  
 Christmas Luncheon Scheduled 

for Dec. 11 
 Lucky Leprechaun Raffle 
 Raffle Tickets to be purchased 

from National LAOH Raffle. 
 Election of Officers in 

November 2021.  
Please note attached document 
pertaining to the LAOH Election 
Bylaw change.   

      
New Business: St Patrick Day Mass 
and Luncheon in 2022.  
Is there enough interest and 
enough help to resume the LAOH 
St. Patrick’s Day Celebration at 
Mother of God Church on Thursday 
March 17, 2022?   
 If you are unable to attend the 
meeting, could you please send an 
email to mtone2011@gmail.com or 
call me at 859-630-6994 with your 
opinion. 
 
Hope everyone is doing well 
currently. So thankful we can meet 
again. Also, many thanks to all of 
you who contribute and support all 
our charities and collections. 
 
In Our Motto God Bless. 
Maureen Toner, President 

 

Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians Inc. 

 
October 17, 2021 
 
Sisters, 

I know we just voted this past year on the Bylaws for our division but 
unfortunately there is an amendment that needs to be made and we need 
a Quorum of members to vote in this approval. The Amendment is as 
follows: Article IV, Section 4. of the bylaws read as follows, The Division 
Officers shall be elected after the transaction of the regular business at the 
annual meeting in November of an election year, by ballot vote, to serve 
for one (1) term of two (2) years or they may succeed themselves for a 
second two (2) year term if so elected.  I am proposing should be read 
as follows : The Division Officers shall be elected after the 
transaction of the regular business at the annual meeting in 
November of an election year, by ballot vote, to serve for one (1) 
term of two (2) years or until her successor has been elected. 

I would appreciate it if you are able to attend the next meeting please 
do so. We have division elections coming up and this will affect them. 
 

In Our Motto,   
Natalie Peterinelli 
Vice President  

 
Attention: Due to the ongoing pandemic, the board decided that they will 
accept votes for this amendment via phone or email if you are unable to 
attend the regularly scheduled Division meeting.  
Please send an email or call in your vote to Maureen Toner, 
[mtone2011@gmail.com or  (859)-630-6994],Division President.  
Your vote for approval must be cast on or before Friday October 22, 
2021 if you are unable to attend the meeting on Sunday October 24, 2021.  
 

 
  
 

This is the ad designed by  
Claire Haysley for the  

Diocese of Covington's Messenger  
in September 2021. 
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Luncheon 

November 17, 2021,   3:00PM 
 

  
317 Buttermilk Pike, 

 Lakeside Park, KY 
Call Barbara Moore for 

reservations 859-331-1985 
 

*************************** 

 
Lucky Leprechaun Raffle 

September Winners 
$100: Mike Goetz,  

sold by Maureen Zalla, 
$50: Maureen O'Malley,  

sold by herself 
$25: Heather Durstock,  

sold by Terri Durkin 
 
*************************** 

October Donation to 

City Heights 

Non-Perishable Food  

 
 

Our Thanksgiving donation will 
be collected at the October 
Meeting for City Heights of 
Covington.  Barbara Moore will 
have her trunk open before the 
meeting so just put your food in 
Barbara’s trunk on October 24. 
   
If you would like to donate 
some non-perishables and will 
not be attending the meeting,  
you can drop them off at the 
home of Claire Haysley  
518 Kyles Lane, Ft. Wright, KY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Green Tie Event 
December 5, 2021   5 - 11PM 

 
 

Join us for cocktails, dinner, 
friendships old and new, and a live & 

silent auction that will benefit the Irish 
Heritage Center as we move into our 

13th year! 
 

Tickets are $125 for members and 
$140 for guests. 

www.irishcenterofcincinnati.com/event
/green-tie-affair-irish-christmas-gala/ 

 
 

 
National LAOH News 

 
National Fundraiser 
Raffle tickets on sale from 
National Raffle Chair Máire Leffel 
- $20 a ticket.  
Email laohrafflechair@gmail.com  

 
National Press and Publication 
Chair Kim Depeaux 
Lady Hibernian Herald 
https://ladiesaoh.com/lady-
hibernian-herald/ 
Subscribe to the newsletter by 
sending your name and email 
address to 
laohnationalnews@gmail.com 
 
Nationals website: ladiesaoh.com 
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